
Auxiliary Emergency Fund (AEF) 

August 2023 

 

Hello Members, 

 The AEF program is a program that can help with 

financial aid when a member is facing a difficult time in 

their life. 

 With temps as high as they are, monsoon and 

Wildfire season is upon us please make sure to check in 

on your Auxiliary family to make sure that they are safe.  

I would like to thank President Rose for this 

Chairmanship.  I will be posting more information as our 

new year goes forward.  

 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

me by phone or email.  Phone number (320)282-0896 

email pjhplace@aol.com. 

     Thank You, 

     Patti Hartfiel AEF Chairman. 
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